
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

CICERO/JACKSON TOWNSHIP BZA MEETING 
For Thursday, December 19

th
, 2013 

 
For the Record, due to the lack of petitions, the Cicero Jackson Township Plan Director Paul Munoz 
has canceled the regularly scheduled Cicero/Jackson Township BZA meeting scheduled for Thursday, 
December 19

th
, 2013.  

 

 
Signatures: 
  
___________________ 
Art Hall-2013 Chairman 
  
____________________ 
Brad Baker 2013 Vice-Chairman 
 
____________________ 
Bruce Freeman-2013 Secretary 
 
___________________ 
Kelly Gunn-2013 Recording Secretary 
 
__________________ 
Date 
 
      
 
 

 
       
 

 
 


